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Date: Wed, Jul 14, 2021 at 11:24 AM 
Subject: <b>Smooth Moves: Assisting Young Children with Autism and Their Families in Transition to Preschool 
Services</b> 
To:  
 
WV Birth to Three is pleased to announce the release of another self-paced course in the Autism Guest Lecture Series.   
 
Smooth Moves: Assisting Young Children with Autism and Their Families in Transition to Preschool Services (1 Contact 
Hour) 
 
This session will include the basics of assisting young children with autism and their families in transition from WV Birth 
to Three to preschool services. This will also look at transitions between settings and activities. Tips, tricks, and 
resources will be shared.  
 
Presenter:  Dr. Andrea Campbell, Concord University 
Originally recorded via live webinar on April 26, 2018. 
 
To access this course, you must be registered in WV STARS.   
 
Training Registration Process 
 
WV Birth to Three self -paced courses can be used for annual enrollment for WV Birth to Three.  Self-paced courses are 
completed at your own speed and in your own time. Once enrolled in a self-paced course, you will have access to the 
course materials 24 hours a day, 7 days a week. Each course must be completed within 30 days of registering, unless 
otherwise noted. 
 
You will have to register for all on-line trainings through the WV STARS website. To access a course, you can click on the 
course catalog to search for the session you wish to attend, or you can search all available courses. Once you have 
identified the course you wish to complete: 
 
Step 1 – Click on the green “In Cart/Checkout” button. Then click on the green “Finish” button on the next screen. 
 
Step 2 – You will be redirected to your dashboard and you will see the course listed in “My Courses”. Click on the title of 
the course to enter. 
 
Step 3 – You are required to complete all modules of the online course, including the post-test and course survey to 
receive credit and have access to your certificate of completion.  
 
For additional information, please visit this URL to review video instructions on how to access online coursework.   
 
http://www.wvdhhr.org/birth23/wvstars/content/index.html#/ 
 
 
The WV Birth to Three Professional Development Team 
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